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Dear Region 19 Directors, 

 

We are excited to welcome you to Pearland High School for the Vocal Solo & Ensemble Contest on 

Saturday, February 5, 2022. Please read this letter carefully as it contains important information 

pertaining to the contest. 

 

Important note: Pearland High School consists of two campuses connected in the front by a long one-

way bus drive that runs parallel to Highway 35/Main St. We are holding this contest exclusively in the 

building labeled Sheryl Searcy Campus. Please do not go to the other building. 

 

Secondary note: Due to referee shortages, a basketball game has been rescheduled to Saturday, February 

5th. There will be a basketball game going on in the gym next to the cafeteria. The game should not affect 

the judging rooms in any way.  

 

Buses and Parking: Students should be dropped off in front the Searcy Campus from the bus drive that 

runs parallel to Highway 35. Bus and car parking is in the parking lot on the north end of the Searcy 

Campus. 

 

Students:  Please sit together with the designated chaperone or parent from your school. Bring money for 

concessions and something to keep you busy when you are not singing. All food must remain in the 

cafeteria – no food or drink is allowed in the hallway or judging areas. Please do not venture into the 

other building for any reason. Students should remain in the cafeteria at all times other than traveling to or 

from a judging room. In order to keep the waiting areas outside the judging rooms quiet, we ask that 

no more than three students at a time be waiting outside the room. 

 

Directors: Drop students at cafeteria and go to the library to check in. You will need to mark DNA’s, 

ensemble substitutions, and turn in your Form 1 for each entry at this time. Students will not be allowed 

in the Contest Office/Library. 

 

Concessions: The Pearland High School Choir Booster Club will be selling concessions – we appreciate 

your patronage and support. 

 

Michael Kessler & Jo Beth Wasicek 

Contest Hosts 

Pearland High School 

kesslerm@pearlandisd.org 

Kessler cell: 713-858-9424 

 

Michael Kessler, Director 
kesslerm@pearlandisd.org 

 
Jo Beth Wasicek, Assistant Director 
wasicekj@pearlandisd.org 

3775 South Main 
Pearland, TX 77581 

(281) 412-1630 
John Palombo, Principal 

 
Pride…Honor…Success 

mailto:kesslerm@pearlandisd.org
mailto:breadyd@pearlandisd.org


Directions: Take Beltway 8 toward Pearland. Exit TX-35/Telephone Rd. Turn South. Drive 5.2 

miles. The school will be on the left. 

 

 



Parking Map 

 

Please drop off students in front of the Searcy Campus. Buses should go through the main bus 

drive in front of the school. You can park personal vehicles in the lot on the north side of the 

Searcy campus. Buses should park in the smaller lot just past the larger gated parking lot. 

 

Please do NOT park in the lot nearest Oiler Drive and the stadium. 

 

 



Campus Map 

 

 


